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Spring Term 1 and 2 

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

Please ensure your child 

has a complete, always 

named P.E. kit in school.  

 

Spellings 

Children will bring home 

their red spelling folders 

on Thursday with 10 

spellings to practise. Please 

make sure children bring 

the folders in every 

Thursday, ready for a test. 

 

At Home Reading Practise 

Children will take home a 

book within their learning 

zone. When they have 

finished a book, they take 

a quiz to assess their 

understanding at the end. 

 

Reading at home 

Please try and listen to 

your child read AT LEAST 

3 times a week.  We will 

check Reading Records 

every Friday.  

 

Times Tables Books 

Children will bring their 

books home every Friday 

with a workout to complete. 

Please make sure the work 

is completed in books and 

returned to school by the 

following Friday.  

 

 

BEECH CLASS 

Welcome back, it’s fantastic to see everyone again 

after the Christmas break! All the children are keen 

to start their learning for the new term! 

This term we will be exploring volcanoes and 

answering the question ‘Why do people live near 

volcanoes?’ In Term 2 we will be delving into the 

Romans and exploring all the fascinating facts around 

them.  

Please look at our website, it has lots of information 

for new and current parents. Take some time to read 

about Life in Year 3 including the Year 3 ‘optional’ 

homework. 

We will use Seesaw to send any messages and also to 

celebrate the children’s work. Please let us know if 

you have any problems logging onto Seesaw.  

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact one of us when you see us or email 

the school office who will then pass on a message.  

Best wishes,                

Mrs Bish, Mrs MacIndoe and Mrs Royle 

 

 

Collective Worship 

Our ‘C’ at the heart of 

Collective Worship for this 

term is Curiosity. 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

